From: Wallace, Gregory (CDC/CCID/NCIRD) 
Sent: Tuesday, April 01, 2008 2:34 PM
To: NCIRD Immunization Grantee Mailbox (CDC)
Subject: CDC Announces New 2008-09 Consolidated Pediatric/VFC Vaccine Contracts - Level 2 - April 1, 2008
CDC has awarded four new Consolidated Pediatric/VFC vaccine contracts.  The period of performance of these contracts is April 1, 2008 through March 31, 2009.  The attached Ordering Instructions contain specific information for vaccines awarded under each contract.  Certain vaccine presentations may not be available at various times throughout the year so please check VACMAN for current product availability.  Please note also that the “Restrictions on Use of Vaccines” clauses vary by manufacturer and there is a new “Data Report” clause at the end of the attachment.  The new contracts will be available for ordering in VACMAN when you download your package on Wednesday, April 2.   Please refer questions to Deberal Denson at ddenson@cdc.gov or (404) 639-8576.  
 

This document can be found on the CDC website at:

http://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/programs/vmbip/downloads/2008-09-con-pediatric-vvc-508.doc
